
 

 

28th May 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are very much looking forward to meeting all of our new children who are due to start with us in 
September. I do understand that although this is an exciting time, it is also sometimes a scary time for both 
parents and children but I hope we can allay some of your concerns with our upcoming programme for new 
starters. 
 
Firstly, thank you to those of you, who have already returned your important PINK documentation form in 
your Welcome Pack. If you have not returned them, please could you send them back in the pre-paid 
envelope by the end of June.  Also thank you for returning the slip stating the Stay and Play sessions you 
intend to come to. These sessions are great opportunity for you to meet the staff, ask questions and enjoy 
learning with your child in the reception class. Please find a reminder of the dates listed below: 
 
Stay and Play: Tuesday 22nd June and Tuesday 29th June 10.30 – 11.30am 
Transition sessions: Monday 12th July and Tuesday 13th July 9:30am – 12:00 noon 
 
However, we are aware that we have not been able to arrange a new intake evening for you and we realise 
that you may have some questions or concerns that you want to discuss with Mrs Alcock on a 1:1 basis, 
without children and parents around. We have therefore arranged some sessions for you to do just that. 
These appointments are for 30 minutes and will be carried out over two days - Monday 14th June 9.00 am – 
12.00pm and Tuesday 15th June 1.00pm – 3.30pm. If you would like to book an appointment to discuss any 
concerns or ask any questions  please contact the school office via e- mail bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk or 
telephone 01282 865242. 
 
Do not forget that we keep adding relevant and important information to our school website and we have 
created a New Intake page just for you! www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk 
We hope you will enjoy being part of our school community and we look forward to meeting you very soon 
when you start Trawden Forest Primary School on Thursday 2nd September 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
L J Stinchon 

 

Mrs. L.J. Stinchon 

Headteacher 
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